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6 December 2010

Mr Marcus Ray

Executive Director Assessment Systems, General Counsel
Department of Planning of Planning

PO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

ATTENTION:- Ms Paula Poon Director Panel Secretariat

Dear Mr Ray.

RE:- DELEGATIONS TO COUNCIL FROM THE WESTERN JOINT REGIONAL
PLANNING PANEL

Thank you for your letter dated 26 November 2010 regarding delegation to Council of
certain applications currently dealt with by the Regional Panel. It is acknowledged that
the delegation applies to Council officers, and is valid until 30 September 2011.

As you are aware, Council currently has the following designated development
application:

DA73/09 — lots 12 and 13 DP 755099 and Lots 14 and 15 DP 755104, “Carrigan”
TRANGIE NSW 2823, for a cattle/lamb feedlot.

After discussions between Paula Poon and Council’s Rosemary Franzon, Council
advises that the above mentioned DA will be determined by Council staff under
delegated authority. The assessment will be undertaken by Council’s Consultant Town
Planner, Rosemary Franzon and the determination signed by Mr Chris Brook, Manager
Heath and Building. (Note Council’s Manager of Planning is on maternity leave). For
your information, Chris Brook has appropriate delegations from the General Manager
to determine this type of application.

Should you have any further enquires please contact Rosemary Franzon, Consultant
Town Planner on 68899950.

Yours faithfully

Chris Brook
Manager Health & Building
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